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I oppose SB 820. This bill would protect the criminals and put our communities at risk 

by allowing convicted sex offenders to avoid classification. This bill helps sex 

offenders and hurts everyone else. Please do not make Oregon a safe haven for sex 

offenders while leaving survivors and the public with fewer protections. Hold them 

accountable. Do not pass SB820. It is a bad idea. 


